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Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to object to the Warrington Town Plan.

I believe that the plan focuses on building the maximum number of houses to the detriment of the infrastructure
of our area which is already overstretched. The three swing bridges are all in urgent need of repair, and there are
serious pinch points at Lumb Brook Bridge and Red Lane, particularly with the school run. The A50/M6/M56
junction is another pinch point and will be under increased pressure with potential industrial development.
Stockton Heath centre is busy for most of the day with extremely high pollution levels, so thousands of new
houses and thousands more cars will tip us over the edge.

Our medical Centre at Stockton Heath only just copes at the moment, so I would like to see a clear plan of how
many extra doctors and dentists, schools and shops will be built and where. We need a commitment for a new
Recycling Centre south of the Ship Canal- it is totally unacceptable that the whole of South Warrington has to
go north of the town for specialised recycling.

We need more affordable houses, which are fully insulated to support heat pumps, for new buyers, and initially,
houses should be built on Brownfield Sites, not on our beautiful Greenbelt.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Elizabeth Carrington,

Sent from my iPad





